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From: Linda McReynolds <linda@lindamcreynolds.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2018 1:05 PM
To: Council_Mail; planning; Diane Foster
Subject: Old Town last Friday at 8:30 pm

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
 
Dear City Councilors, Planning Commissioners and Diane, 
 
The bottom two pictures are in front of my home at 843 Norfolk last evening and the top one is of Crescent 
Tram behind my house (just a few feet from the entrance to the downsized but still huge Treasure 
development).  It was gridlock.  A fire truck or ambulance would have been unable to save either our homes or 
our lives.  This gridlock is happening on a pretty regular basis now, not just during Sundance and Arts Festival. 
Who knows how bad it will be when Treasure adds to the mix. 
 
Additionally, the internet was down and most of the TV stations had the little blue box telling us to be patient 
our shows are temporarily unavailable. 
 
Our rights to a healthy, safe and enjoyable life are rapidly disappearing.  We residents of Old Town need your 
help.  SOS!! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Linda McReynolds 
PO Box 680723 
Park City, Ut 84068 
linda@lindamcreynolds.com 
435-640-6234 
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Linda McReynolds 
linda@lindamcreynolds.com 
435-640-6234 


